Rob Walsh 

Candidate for Delegate to the NYSUT Representative Assembly

[bookmark: _GoBack]Rob Walsh joined the Mepham High School teaching staff in September 1999 and is currently serving the members of BMUST in the position of First Vice President. Rob first became active in BMUST while representing Mepham on the J.P.P.C. committee from 
2002 - 2004 and was the co-chair of the committee during the 2003-2004 school year. Rob was the head building representative for Mepham from June 2004 until June 2013. He has been a member of Mepham’s site based committee since joining the Mepham faculty and is currently the chair of the committee. Rob has been a member of the last four contract negotiation teams, including as a co-lead negotiator during the most recent negotiations and has represented the interests and concerns of fellow BMUST members at the last four NYSUT RA’s. 


